
 
 

 
 

Children's Shopping Spree 
Sunday December 1st, 2024 

11:00am-3:00pm 
 
The Greendell Park Community Center shopping spree is coming up fast, and we are looking 
for donations and volunteers!! All donations received are set up in the gym and the children 
come to do their Christmas shopping for their loved ones. Our volunteers wrap the gifts before 
the children leave so you can be surprised on Christmas morning! Prices range from .25 to 
$2.00 max. If you have any treasures around the house that can be donated, we would be 
happy to take them off your hands. Donations can be dropped off at the Community Center or 
you can contact us for pick up.  
 
We need volunteers to help the children shop (Grade 5 and older) and also people to help 
wrap gifts. If you would like to volunteer please contact Amanda at amurison4@hotmail.com. 
If you come to spend the day with us volunteering, please wear your wackiest Christmas 
attire! 
 
We are also in need of baked goods for the bake sale. If you can commit to helping us out by 
providing a dozen of something yummy, please let us know.  
 
If you have any extra Christmas wrapping paper you could part with or used Christmas cards, 
we would be happy to take those too. 
 
Thanks! 
 
Amanda Godfrey (amurison4@hotmail.com) 
Lori Oxenforth (lorioxen@gmail.com) 
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